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28.4.23 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
We will be holding a meeting about the Walesby Forest residential on Monday 22nd May 2023 at 
3.30pm in 6HM. 
 
During the meeting we will discuss what activities shall be taking place, sleeping arrangements, 
equipment needed and the outline of the 3 days. 
 
If you are unable to attend please let your child’s class teacher know and we can pass on the 
information to you. 
 
Many thanks 
 Year 6 team  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Please tick the relevant box: 
 

I will be attending the meeting: 
I will be unable to attend, but would like some information sending home: 

 
 
Name of child……………………………………………………. 
Class………………………………………………………………….. 
Name of parent……………………………………………………… 
 
Signed: …………………………………..  Date: ……………….. 
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